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We had another good turn out for the Milner Trail Ride. Thank You 

for everyone that attended. 

 

 

 



   

 

   

 

Currently there is no more news on the Milner Trail. We are still waiting for the Finding of Facts from the 

County Attorney.  

The Nezperce/Clearwater Travel Plan has been canceled by Cheryl before she retired from the Forest 

Service. This is great news for us and everything they have been working on is currently set back to the 

last set of rules that was established in 2008. From what we understand is that it sounds like they are still 

working on a Forestry Plan. 

Here are the rides we have coming up 

• McComas Meadows – August 3rd – Leaving at 9am, meeting at Camp 58, steak ride, Must RSVP for 

steaks. This is a 50” trail 

• Fog Mountain – August 24th – Leaving at 10am, meeting at Selway Falls 

• Scott Ranch – September 21st – Leaving at 9am 

A couple more rides to mark on the calendar: 

• The Veteran’s Ride in Elk City is happening this Saturday and starts at 9am.  

• Karen Crosby will be hosting a Fun Run during Elk City Days. 

 

 

Our next meeting will be August 7th at 6pm at The Trails Restaurant.  


